
 
 

Reports 
You should be receiving your child’s annual report later this afternoon from the office email address. These 
have been completed by the teaching staff over the last few weeks and contain information about your 
child’s attainment, progress and effort this academic year. If you have any questions, then please contact 
your child’s teacher by email. If for any reason you haven’t received a report by the end of today, please 
first check your spam and then let us know if it is not in there either.  

 
Celebration assembly 
We have our end of year assembly next Friday morning, for which you should have received an email 
earlier this week. We look forward to seeing many of you there - let’s hope it has cooled down a little by 
then! 
 
Mr Turull 

Arbor Parent Portal 
 

We have now launched our new Arbor Parent Portal and you should have received an email explaining 
how to use this system.  

This will be a portal to see your child’s data, receive in-app messages (in place of current communication - 
head bumps, late arrival from trips etc) or about the school (e.g. closures due to snow, reminders of 

upcoming events etc). It will also eventually take over from Parent Pay. Please see the poster on the last 
page of this newsletter for some more details 

 
 

A Hint of Snow White 

We’re looking forward to an afternoon showcasing the Goldfinch and Swallow Class children’s hard work 
and talent. As a reminder, the school play will be held on the 17th July at the Memorial Hall. There will be 
two performances starting at 1pm & 4.30pm. Doors open 30 minutes before the show start time, please 

ensure you allow plenty of time to get seated. We do still have tickets available so please do drop into the 
school office to reserve these.  

 FOLs will be in attendance to provide refreshments.  

Collection Details: Children will remain under teacher supervision until 6:30pm on the evening of the 
performance. Please ensure arrangements are made for collection at that time from the village Memorial 

Hall.  

Costumes: All costumes should now be in school in preparation for our first dress rehearsal on Monday.  

Lunch: All children will need a packed lunch on this day. They should also bring some snacks for 
mid-morning and after school.  

Useful Contacts 
Office - office@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk 

SENCO - Gemma Smith - gsmith@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk 
Leadership - mball@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk  or gsmith@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk 
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News from the Classrooms 

 
 

In Robins this week, we have been making jellyfish for our under the sea theme 
and practicing and performing our graduation songs. Congratulations Robins 
on a great performance you were brilliant. 
 

 
 

 
This week, we completed all phonics learning for the year and have started to 
undertake assessments. 
The children's favourite author Michael Rosen recounted the story "We're going 
on a bear hunt". The children's creativity in continuing the story has no limits 
and we had all sorts of twists and turns recreated in their writing. 

 
 

 
We completed it!! After weeks of preparation through looking at cooking 
techniques, food tasting, discussing a balanced food plate with all the 
necessary food groups and then designing our wrap; today we finally made 
them and what a treat the children thought they were!! Some new recipes are 
going to be created at home I think!!! 

 
 

 
This week Goldfinch class completed their science experiment. They learnt 
about the effect of different drinks on their teeth depending on the sugar 
content and the importance of brushing with a high fluoride toothpaste to stop 
tooth decay. It’s fair to say they were all very excited to see the results and 
were quite shocked by some of them. The build up of sugar on the egg shell 
(representing the tooth) after being soaked in a quarter of a can of red bull was 

shocking to see!  
 
 

With the hot temperatures this week, in Science Swallows looked at sun, shade 
and shadows. We created a mini person and an umbrella and then used 
torches to see how the sun rises in the East and sets in the West. We then 
decided where it would be best to position our umbrella around a pool so we 
were always in shade. 
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